RUSD Proposal 2:40 p.m. 12.7.21

Memorandum of Understanding
Between
Rocklin Unified School District
and
Rocklin Teachers Professional Association

Re: Evaluations

This Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU?”) is entered into on May 22, 2024, between the
Rocklin Unified School District (“District”) and the Rocklin Teachers Professional Association
(“RTPA") regarding the evaluation process for certificated employees of the District.

NOW, THEREFORE, THE DISTRICT AND RTPA AGREE AS FOLLOWS:

1.

2.

The parties agree to create an evaluation work group to review the current evaluation
process and documents.

The evaluation work group will be composed of a maximum of 20 members appointed by
RTPA and 10 members appointed by District.

The work group will convene by October 1st of the 2024-2025 school year.

Prior to commencing work group meetings, the overall process will be reviewed by the
negotiation teams.

. The work group shall prepare recommendations and/or revisions to current language and

documents, including potentially alternative evaluation options, which shall be provided
to the bargaining teams for District and RTPA for consideration.

Any changes in the evaluation process and documents will be agreed upon through
revisions to Article XII and/or Appendix B through the negotiations process.

This MOU shall remain in effect until there is final agreement regarding any potential
changes to Article XII and/or Appendix B, whichever is later.
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